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We have received your claim in the amount of $980.00, relating to your vehicle
that was recycled by the City of Milwaukee Tow Lot.

Our investigation reveals that your 1988 Oldsmobile was towed to the tow lot on
August 22, 2009 as Prisoner’s Property. The vehicle’s status was changed to
evidence on August 24, 2009 and ultimately to Safekeeping on December 21,
2009. The tow lot records reflected they sent a notification to you at 6339 West
Boehlke Avenue, Milwaukee, WI. This information was the last known address
the Department of Motor Vehicle had on record for you. We were informed, that
the police department and the tow lot reviewed your vehicle once it was
transferred from an evidence to a safekeeping tow; it was determined your vehicle
had a low salvage value, thus no further communication was sent out. The vehicle

was recycled per applicable regulations, as such, we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21
days of the receipt of this leiter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells
Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

RANTHZANGLEY
City Attorhey
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